New Bedford Public Schools Paul Rodrigues Administration Building 455 County Street, Room 224 New Bedford, MA 02740

Facilities Subcommittee Meeting April 5, 2017 5:30 pm - 6:00 pm

Present: Dr. Lawrence Finnerty, Mr. Andrew O'Leary, Mr. Al Oliveira, Mr. Bruce Oliveira, Mr. Joaquim "Jack" Nobrega

Also in attendance: Mr. Joshua Amaral, Dr. Pia Durkin

The meeting commenced at 5:30 pm.

Dr. Finnerty carried out the roll call of committee members.

The minutes from the March 9, 2017 Facilities Subcommittee Meeting were not reviewed.

Rental revenue and waiver reports were presented.

Topics including MSBA window replacement, Request for Use of Facilities from New Life Church, and the proposal of Naming the New South End Elementary School were discussed.

Voted unanimously on a motion by Dr. Finnerty and seconded by Mr. Oliveira to adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm.

Andrew O'Leary Business Manager